
 Baicells Technologies Co., Ltd. 

 

 

Date: 2022/12/9 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

The letter grants authorization for representative of  Celona Inc.,  to apply the FCC for a 

change in identification. This authorization applies to Baicells Technologies Co., Ltd, 

FCC ID: 2AG32BSC7048A243, granted on 11/29/2022. The equipment is electrically 

identical. The only change being the label on the device. The original test results, 

technical information and relevant documents continue to be representative of and 

applicable to the changed equipment. 

 

The new FCC ID: 2AWNP-AP21-48 

 

Should there be any question, please feel free to contact us. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Signature: 

Name/title: Back Huang/ Certification Manager 

Company: Baicells Technologies Co., Ltd. 

E-mail: huanghu@baicells.com 

Tele: +86-010-62607100 

 

 

 


